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MEMO 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
THRU: Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
FROM: Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director 
SUBJECT: Request for temporary sign approval 
DATE: September 11, 2012 
 
 
The Rotary Club of Eden has requested permission to erect a temporary sign in the right-
of-way of Van Buren Road and Kings Highway (in front of the hospital).  This sign will 
advertise their annual Masquerade Ball to be held on Saturday, October 27, 2012.   
 
The banner will be hung on October 8 and taken down no later than October 29.  The 
banner is 12 feet long and 4 feet wide. 
 
The sign ordinance allows temporary signs in the street right-of-ways upon approval by the 
City Council.   
 
The Planning and Inspections Department recommends approval of the request.    
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
From: Faye Shelton [mailto:fss@triad.rr.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 1:55 PM 
To: Kelly Stultz 
Subject: sign permit 
 
Please consider a request from the Eden Rotary Club to display a banner in front of the hospital 
for the Eden Rotary Club, 4th Annual Masquerade Ball.  This event is the main fundraiser for the 
Eden Rotary and proceeds are used for college scholarships for Morehead High School Seniors.    
 
Our banner will be 4’ X 12’ and we would like to display it beginning October 1st.  The banner 
will be removed by Monday October 29th. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Faye 
 
Faye S Shelton 
Five Star Realty  
cell:  336-932-0454 
fax:  336-623-1950 
 


